
 

  

   
 

English: 

This term, we will be reading ‘The  

owl who was afraid of the dark’  

by Jill Tomlinson. We will be  

writing our own narrative versions of the 

story and producing non- fiction writing 

about owls. 

The focus will be on spelling, cursive 

handwriting and punctuation. 

 

Creative Curriculum: 

We will be learning about London in the past 

and present. We will also be studying the 

events of the Great Fire of London. For 

Design and Technology we will be cooking 

bread rolls. In art, we will be looking at 

blending, textures and exploring patterns in 

nature. 

 

 

Maths: 

This term we will be focusing on: 

 The 4 operations 

 Fractions 

 Geometry: properties of shape 

 Measurement: length and height 

 Statistics 

 

R.E and PHSE: 

In RE, we will be learning about the Muslim 

faith. We will be looking at stories, worship 

and festivals. 

For PHSE, we will be learning to understand 

how our actions can impact others, making 

good and bad choices and respecting 

differences between people. 

Computing: 

We will be using the internet to  

enter website addresses and find 

information about animals. We will also be 

using the ipads to make digital books about 

owls. 

Science: 

We will be learning about:  

 Living things and their habitats 

 How animals obtain their food 

 Simple food chains 

 

 

 

 

British Values: 

Children will be encouraged to have respect 

for themselves and others and understand 

differences in society. 

 

PE: 

This term, we will be doing gymnastics and 

dance; focusing on balance, making shapes 

with our bodies and performing simple 

sequences.  

P.E takes place every Tuesday and Friday. 

Dates for your diary: 

Family morning: 5
th

 February 

Math’s curriculum morning: 27
th

 February  

Parents evening: 25
th

 March 


